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April 12, 2024 

Dear Prairie Spirit families: 

Earlier this morning, the Saskatchewan Teachers’ Federation (STF) announced the suspension of the 
province-wide withdrawal of all voluntary professional responsibilities, including the withdrawal of 
noon-hour supervision, effective at the end of the day today.  

As a result, all Prairie Spirit schools and student transportation will return to their regular school day 
schedule on Monday, April 15. Regular noon-hour supervision will resume on Monday. 

Prairie Spirit will provide any further teacher job action updates to families via email and text as soon as 
they become available. Information will be posted on the Prairie Spirit website: www.spiritsd.ca/update 
and on the Division’s social media channels.  

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
 
 
Tracey Young  
Director of Education 
 

http://www.spiritsd.ca/update

